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• Principal’s update      Mr. Fossas 

The first  day of the third marking period is January 13th . Report cards will be 

issued to families on Wednesday, February 3rd. Prior to winter break, survey went 

out to parents inf they wanted their children to return face to face. Big response, 

in the December survey there was an additional 75 stuents who will be returning 

face to face, starting tomorrow (January 13th). Laptops and headsets are still 

needed. Survey mentioned there would be more traditional type classes, 

compared to the computer. The survey said that may be happening, not for sure 

happening. Here at HHE, we have a large percentage of our students Face to Face. 

45% from October to January 12th, survey responses, we will have about 51 to 

52% of students face to face. Some students are struggling academically or have 

spotty attendance, based off this attendance or struggling, district is still highly 

encouraging those students to come face to face. 70 struggling that are not face 

to face, if they come back we would have about 50% back, somewhere between 9 

to 15 kids per room face to face. In order to make a class 100% face to face, we 

would need to make someone else online. Leading to number of 10-18. Spocial 

distancing guidelines would not be relaxed, I am not comfortable with relaxing 

them that much. Ultimately, our job is for the safety and well being of our 

students, staff and faculty. We will be remaining in a hybrid model of teaching 

where teachers will still be teaching via the computer.  



 

 

 

• School updates                                                  Literacy- Mrs. Dallas 

Students are currently being assessed using LLI. Completing iReady reading and 

math diagnostics, the weeks of January 11th to January 29th. WE will celebrate 

literacy week the week of January 25th, more information forthcoming from Mrs. 

Kraus.  

BTU—Mrs. Pacheco 

BTU is working to make sure the district does not relax social distancing guidelines 

based off the CDC. 

 

Title I—Mrs. Pacheco  

Parent night for FSA 3rd to 5th grade parents, January 26th for 5th grade, January 

27th for 4th grade, January 28th for 3rd grade. Info sessions and resources available 

at that time for families. The Parent Nights will be hosted virtually, through 

Teams. Link will be on the website as well as on the flyer. Annual parent seminar 

this year will be virtual. It is unlimited, open to all who would like to sign up. This 

will be Saturday, January 30th, 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 

                                               Specials- Dr. Saef      

Specials have been traveling form classrooms, this will continue. Science is 

through classroom teachers and science specials, please continue to make your 

child aware of the environment, ask questions, etc. Regarding the scientific 

method, allow them to come up with the answers and think.                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

• Future meeting date- 2/9                         Mrs. O’Sullivan 

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 pm 

HHE Mission Statement: We, the Hollywood Hills Elementary School Family, are 

committed to providing students with a quality education that enables them to reach their 

maximum potential in a safe and nurturing environment.   


